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Cook Library Building to Close for Exterior Cleaning

The Cook Library building will be closed December 7 – 22 while the northern
exterior of the building is cleaned. During the cleaning, the main entrance is
expected to be unusable. Library staff will continue to provide resources and
services to students, faculty, and staff through curbside pickup, the Ask-a-
Librarian service, virtual consultations, and remote access to computers. 

Curbside Pickup
Ask-a-Librarian Chat and Email Service
Virtual Consultations
Remote Access Computer Service

All University Libraries locations will be closed December 23, 2020 through
Sunday, January 3, 2021, in observance of the University's holiday break, and
will reopen on Monday, January 4, 2021. 

Gunter Library Community Service Project

Gunter Library partnered with the North
Bay Civitan Club to support its food drive
to restock the pantry at Loaves and
Fishes, a soup kitchen and food pantry in
Biloxi.

On Sunday, November 22, a box of
nonperishable food was delivered to the
11th annual Gobble Wobble, the North
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Bay Civitan Club’s fun run and food
collection site. Club members, volunteers,
and fun run participants donated over
1000 food items.

This was Gunter Library's fourth year to
serve as a collection site for this project.
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